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To My Holy Trinity Family:
	 2022 is now here! We begin a New Year together 
as a parish family. 2021 may have been challenging, but 
there were also many blessings along the way. We thank 
God for those blessings and move forward to 2022. We are 
also still in the Christmas Season. Keep those Christmas 
Decorations up. May our Newborn King bring you many 
blessings in the New Year.
	 Many projects are going on as we speak. Have you 
noticed the Stations of the Cross? They look fantastic. The 
final six are being worked on right now. They will be done 
before Ash Wednesday. The rectory backyard renovation 
project is almost done.  We redid the patio and are just 
waiting for the covering to come in. It is backordered and 
will arrive in mid March. We have also worked on the roof 
of the rectory and the Brunswick House. When the strong 
rain came a few weeks ago there was a minor leaf, and 
we were able to repair it. Thank you for all that you do to 
maintain our parish property.
	 The Novena to the Santo Nino will run from January 
6th through January 14th. On the final night all are invited 
to bring images of the Santo Nino for a special blessing. 
Please join us in prayer and devotion.
	 I am off this Monday-Friday. Every priest is required 
to take five days off after Christmas. Msgr. Herres was 
off last week and I leave on Monday. I will be back next 
weekend so most of you will not notice that I am gone. 
Please keep me in prayer and be assured of my prayers for 
you as well.
	 Holy Trinity School returns this week! Welcome 
Back Huskies! May this new semester bring many new 
blessings to you all. High School Confirmation returns 
this Friday and Religious Education on Saturday. RCIA 
returns as well. Please keep our parishioners in prayer as 
they prepare to receive their Easter Sacraments in a few 
months.
Merry Christmas
Happy New Year,

Fr. Ricardo



THE EPIPHANY OF THE LORD 	   		          					        JANUARY 3, 2022

SUNDAY OFFERINGS
The deposit amount for the Holy Family of Jesus, 
Mary, and Joseph will be announced at a later time. 
Thank you for your generosity and continued support 
of Holy Trinity Parish.

DID YOU KNOW?
Parents have a responsibility to report concerns they 
have about another person’s behaviors or actions that 
could put their children — or any children — at risk. 
These concerns are anything that makes the parent 
uneasy or uncomfortable, or anything that a child 
reports made them feel uneasy or uncomfortable. 
Some examples of seemingly little things that can 
be worth reporting include: A teacher covering her 
glass classroom door with artwork, eliminating the 
ability to see into the classroom from the hall; a youth 
ministry icebreaker activity, where teens have to 
pass a mint candy from person to person using only 
toothpicks in their mouth, despite the discomfort of 
some participants. For a copy of the VIRTUS® article 
“What is a ‘Concern’ that I Should Communicate?” 
visit http://www.la-archdiocese.org/org/protecting/
Pages/VIRTUS-Current-Online-Articles.aspx.

HOLY TRINITY—–MISA EN ESPANOL LOS 
DOMINGOS A LA 1PM
El grupo de oración en español les invitan que
vengan a participar en las alabanzas de Dios: canten, 
oren y de su testimonio. Cada viernes de las siete a 
nueve de la noche en la escuela.


